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CANCELLATION  
 
ZNB 6685/3/2016-H: THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF RESPIRATORY AIDS: VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS 
 

No Bid Number  Item Number  Description Date of award  

Publication  

1 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 30 50072 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

2 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 30 50075 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

3 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 30 50092 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

4 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 30 50093 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

5 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 30 50094 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

6 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 31 00627 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

7 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00659 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

8 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00660 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

9 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00669 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

10 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00670 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 
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11 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00671 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

12 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00672 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

13 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00673 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

14 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00674 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

15 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00675 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

16 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00676 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

17 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00677 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

18 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00678 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

19 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00686 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

20 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00687 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

21 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00688 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

22 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00689 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

23 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00690 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

24 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H 33 00691 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

25 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTUUT 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

26 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTUUT 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

27 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTC 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

28 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTC 4 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

29 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTT 1 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 
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30 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTT 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

21 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCF 1 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

32 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCF 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

33 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCF 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

34 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCF 4 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

35 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCS 1 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

36 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCS 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

37 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCS 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

38 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTCS 4 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

39 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTEP 1 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

40 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTEP 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

41 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTEP 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

42 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTEP 4 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

43 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTED 1 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

44 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTED 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

45 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTED 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

46 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TTED 4 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

47 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H PCT 1 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

48 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H PCT 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 
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49 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H PCT 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

50 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TA 1 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

51 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TA 2 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

52 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TA 3 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

53 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TA 5 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

54 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TA 6 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

55 ZNB 6685/3/2016-H TA 7 The supply and delivery of respiratory Aids: Various Institutions: Some of cancelled 
items 

GTB: 30 June 2017 

 


